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• •Westem Regional Integrated Health Authority

October II, 2005

Mr. Barry Dyer
Department of Pathology
Health Sciences Centre
Sl. John's
Newfoundland
AlB 3V6

Dear Barry,

As per your request, please find enclosed the ERPR negative cases for the year 2001. I
have included a list of patients as per previous year. I have again kepI some of the cases
which based on the history that J see, do not need repeats. but I have included the report if
you need to review. I trust this is satisfactory.

Thanks,

PS There are a few ER PR slides that we have to locate, which we will fOf'vard in due
course. All documentation is on the working sheet.

DI. Paul ~t'jJ. Dire,lor OfP2lho]ogy and Lab0l3lOry ;"1roicine
P.O. Box 2005. Cornel BIOOk. NL - A2H 6Ji
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